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TAMPA CHAPTER OF CREDIT UNIONS ANNOUNCES  

THE CAROLYN PARSLOW MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS 
 

On July 1, the names of the recipients for The Carolyn Parslow Memorial Scholarship were announced.  The Tampa Chapter of 

Credit Unions scholarship committee selected eight individual high school students to be awarded $500 each.  Recipients were 

awarded based on student’s academic achievement and extracurricular activities in school and community.   

The scholarship recipients for the 2014-2015 school year are: 

Kaitlin DeJesus member of USF Federal Credit Union 

Madison Johnson member of San Antonio Citizens Federal Credit Union 

Rosalind McDaniel member of Railroad & Industrial Federal Credit Union 

Samuel McEndree member of Tampa Postal Federal Credit Union 

Adam Montgomery member of USF Federal Credit Union 

Grace Montgomery member of USF Federal Credit Union 

Dominador Uy member of USF Federal Credit Union 

Zachary Winters member of San Antonio Citizens Federal Credit Union 

The Credit Union Rays Day for the past two years has helped to fund the program.  204 Credit Union employees and members of 

Credit Unions in the Tampa Chapter attended the Tampa Bay Rays versus the Seattle Mariners baseball game to help support the 

scholarship program. 

Carolyn Parslow was a loyal employee of Suncoast Credit Union for 49 years and a member of the Tampa Chapter of Credit Unions 

for 19 years.  The Tampa Chapter of Credit Unions is a not for profit group and is made up of area credit unions whose goal is to 

raise credit union awareness; support member credit unions by providing educational events for employees; and contribute to 

community development, charitable causes, and political action that support the credit union movement.  


